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2 November 2018 
 
 
Dear Mr Reed, 
 

Vale of White Horse Local Plan 2031 Part 2 (LPP2): Examination 

Thank-you for your letter dated 30 October 2018 concerning the Vale of White Horse 
Local Plan 2031 Part 2 (LPP2): Examination.  
 
The Council is pleased to learn that many aspects of the plan are ‘sound’, such as 
the Council’s Duty to Co-operate, and the approach to apportionment of the unmet 
housing need for Oxford to be addressed within the Vale. The Council also note the 
expectation that modifications will be required to the plan and look forward to 
receiving your recommendations on these matters in due course.   
 
In terms of the proposed allocation at Dalton Barracks and your finding that this 
needs further consideration, the Council will give this matter careful consideration 
and fully anticipates being able to respond within the timeframe you have set out; 
namely to respond by 20 November 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Adrian Duffield 
Head of Planning 
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